
 

On Thu, Oct 29, 2015 at 6:15 PM, Lorraine Cordell <lorra.ine32@hlueyonder.co.uk> wrote: 

 

Dear Josey 

I have spoken to Simon and know why you have not been replying to my emails due to how Simon was at the office. 

But Simon did not once say that you could not deal with me. And you also have Simon email address so could have 

updated him via this. 

 

I believe he confirmed in a text that you can deal with me yesterday. 

 

Could you please let me know if you have had the barristers notes from court for the 26/10/2015 if you have can you 

please forward them to me including Simon in the email re wired@vmail.com 

 

I know you said Simon can pick his medical notes up from the office. 

 

But can you please also tell me if letters have been wrote for Adrian Coombs Specialist Operations Superintendent 

Essex Police his email is  

 

Adrian.Coombs@essex.pnn.police.uk 

 

val.tanner@met.pnn.police.uk 

 

pat.chapman@met.pnn.police.uk 

 

And the request for the full CAD's 

Could you please send over copies of what has been wrote and done for the case please. 

Regards 

Lorraine 
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